All Branch Leaders/Contacts

Please make this information available to as many members as possible. Mothers` Union want a really powerful global response to show our worldwide abhorrence of gender-based violence.
Sylvia Hickey V.P.

Mothers` Union has asked every Diocese to take part in a special day of global peaceful protest regarding gender-based violence, on Saturday 5th December this year as part of 16 Days of Activism. This Diocese is holding two events on that day.
One event is being run by C.A.D.A. (Christians Against Domestic Abuse). This will follow a protest-based approach. We are a small group, some are M.U. members, myself included and we take a leading role. To watch our presentation, go to our website. The full programme can be accessed from 11.am. on the 5th. (Details below).
The other event is an on-line service provided by our Faith and Policy coordinator working alongside our M.U. Chaplain Rev Dr Sarah Moon. This will go out on Youtube at 2.pm. also on Dec. 5th, it can be watched then or later if more convenient to you. (Link below).

YouTube Channel https://youtu.be/CqVpwrjpqYY it is set to premier at 2pm on December the 5th and so is not available to watch until then, but please share the link far and wide!

M.U. members around the diocese are taking part in both events. Please show your appreciation and support by taking the time to view both these really important events.
For those of you who use Facebook, go to our M.U. Diocesan Facebook page from the 5th Dec.

 
Thank you to everyone who took part I couldn’t have done it without your contributions…


Details: C.A.D.A. website: - www.cadanortheast.org


